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In compliance with Connecticut State Public Act #99-165, “An Act Concerning Notice of 
Pesticide Applications at Schools and Day Care Centers”, Regional School District #15 
hereby advises you that policies concerning the use and application of pesticides, 
herbicides, and insecticides are in use and available for review in the main office at 
each school. 
 
Region 15 has developed three policies relating to this Public Act: 1) General Pest 
Control, 2) Rodent Control, and 3) Ornamental Turf Control.  Each policy describes the 
procedures for applying pesticides and herbicides, and the brand names of the 
products to be used.  
 
You have the right under the law to register your name as one to be notified in the 
event that an application of these controlled substances becomes necessary at your 
school. If an emergency condition requires the immediate use of one of these 
substances, the school will attempt to notify you as soon as possible to advise you of 
the event.  To receive notification of these applications, you must request registration 
of your name in writing and send it to the principal of your school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            

            


